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BOARD MEETINGS: The next Board meeting is 9 am November 12 (Hope you will 
attend).  Minutes are provided in the monthly mailings and full committee reports can 
be found on the SVOA website (www.svoa-corvallis.org).    
 
 

BOARD POSITIONS. Your Village Needs You!There will be TWO 2-year 

vacancies on the Board to be filled by an election at the Hone Owners Association 
annual meeting in December. Please help the Village with this important job. Ask for 
information about Board service from any current member of the Board (Steve 
Napack, Tony Olsen, Kendall Clapper, Mike Propst or Logan Norris), and please let 
Steve Napack know if you are interested.   
 
STONEYBROOK VILLAGE DIRECTORY. Do You Want to Make Any Changes to Your 
SVOA Directory Listing?The Welcome Committee has begun work on the 2016 
Stoneybrook Single Family Residents’ Directory. Has your e-mail address changed? 
Have you changed your telephone number, maybe switching from a landline to a cell 
phone as your primary phone? Do you have any other changes? Please look at your 
listing in the 2015 Directory and advise Susan Hayes of any changes you would like by 
calling her at 541- 752-0498 no later than December 30. 
 
LANDSCAPE SERVICES.Here is the NLS activity listfor November.  Normal weekly 
activities like mowing, edging and weeding are also included. 
  
November: 
1.            Concentrate primarily on leaf removal. 
2.            Shut off and drain all irrigation systems by Thanksgiving. 
3.            Mowing: one or two, as needed. 
4.            Continue spot spraying. 
 
CLUBHOUSE POLICY.The Activities Committee has proposed revisions to the 
Clubhouse use policy. The Board requests community input on the proposed revisions. 
The document is posted on the Association Website (SVOA-Corvallis.org) on the home 
page under the heading Seeking Resident Response.  This will be an agenda item for 
the November 9 Board meeting; so if you have comments please get them to any 
Board member by November 6.   
 
PREPAREDNESS. Save the date: on Saturday, November 14th, the Stoneybrook 
Preparedness Committee will sponsor a Basic-First Aid/CPR class designed for our 
residents. The 2-hour class will be in the clubhouseand will cover basic-first aid for 
the home, very basic disaster first aid,an update on CPR basics and instruction on how 
to use an AED (automatic external defibrillator). Carol Smedberg, a Certified 
American Red Cross Instructor, will give the course.     
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Preregistration before November 8 is required.  To register call Jane at 541-231-
9892, or Email jflei@lifetime.oregonstate.edu.There will be two class times to choose 
from: 10 am – 12 pm or 2 – 4 pm.  
It will be fun, useful and we promise you don’t have to get on the floor!  Hope you 
will attend.  
 
Many thanks from the Board for your help with management of our Village. 

Logan Norris, Secretary to the Board 
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